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I object to any further waste disposal facilities being built and operated in Western Sydney. 
Presently there are recycling facilities at Kemps Creek, landfill rubbish tip at Wallgrove Rd. and an 
incinerator at Londonderry. 
Each of these contribute to the air pollution and smells that permeate around the St Clair area. 
Anyone travelling on the M4 motorway is also subjected to these foul odours. 
The present road system is grossly inadequate to accommodate the heavy vehicles that travel to the 
various distribution warehouses and centres in the Western Sydney area, Eastern Creek, Erskine 
Park, to name a few.  
Any further large development will only add more chaos to already congested and polluted roads. 

We are not second class citizens in the west, propose building this on the North Shore and see what 
the reaction to that would be. 

Think again politicians remember who put you in parliament! 


